Registration for Championship Meet
Name of Participant 
Name of Parent

Address 
Telephone Number

If you want to participate in the Summer Championship Meet(s) you must provide proof of residency.  Documentation must be submitted to your coach at least one week before the meet or you will not be able to take part.  Coaches will deliver residency documentation to the league secretary to validate all meet entries.
Accepted documentation: (Only one required unless coaches request otherwise)
Driver’s license (License number may be blackened out)
A utility bill clearly stating both name and address
Additionally, a birth certificate if child’s last name differs from the parent

Our League is very sorry for the inconvenience.  This residency issue has now been causing our league problems for several years.  We are all here to promote the sport of swimming.  Each town has their own rules about allowing non-residents to practice with there teams, however our league rules do not allow non-residents to swim officially in dual meets and entry into championship meets is prohibited.  Non-residents may participate in dual meets as ‘exhibition’ entries meaning that they may not score points.  In the past we have discovered that non-residents have been using false addresses so that they can participate in our Championship meets and dual meets.  We have also discovered that some record holders have been non-residents.  This is not legal and because of this we have had to take measures to stop this practice.  We are doing this to protect our league swimmers.  
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation,
Cheryl Cavanaugh
League President 

508-668-9647

